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Parents’ meetings 
Thank you to parents and carers for 
attending the meetings last week. We 
are sure that they provided you with 
useful information about your child’s 
year at school and how you can help 
them to achieve their best. The 
PowerPoints and other year group 
information are available on the school 
website: 
http://www.khalsaschool.co.uk/parents-
2/parents-meetings/ 
http://www.khalsaschool.co.uk/primary-
curriculum-years-1-to-6/ 
 

Reception Parents’ Meetings 
Reception staff have organised two 
meetings for parents and carers 
focusing on Phonics and Maths. It is 
essential that all parents and carers 
attend as we will be sharing important 
information. The dates for the meetings 
are: 
 
Phonics: Tues 25 September at 8.45am 
Maths: Tues 2 October at 8.45am 
 

Mobile phones 

Can we please remind parents and 

carers not to use their mobiles on school 

grounds? This is a requirement for 

safeguarding purposes. 

 

 

 

Cakes and Biscuits Sale to Raise 
Funds for Macmillan Cancer Support 
On Friday 28th September at 3.00pm, 
we will be selling cakes and biscuits to 
raise money for Macmillan Cancer 
Support. We would be grateful if you 
could support us by donating cakes and 
biscuits which we can sell to all parents 
and carers and raise money for this 
charity. Please bring your donations to 
the Reception Area by Wednesday 26th 
September.  It is essential that food 
items do not contain nuts, eggs or meat 
products. 
 
Guru Nanak Dev Ji’s Prakash Utsav 

Parents and carers will be pleased to 
know that we will be celebrating Guru 
Nanak Dev Ji’s Prakash Utsav on    
Friday 16th November. As well as 
celebrating the anniversary of Guru 
Nanak Dev Ji’s birthday, we want to 
celebrate the school’s achievements. 
We will be inviting Kirtani Jathas and 
also providing refreshments and Langar. 
In order to make sure that the 
celebration is a great success, we would 
appreciate the full support of all parents, 
carers, staff and pupils. Can we please 
ask that everyone donates between 
£5.00 and £10.00 towards the 
Gurpurab. The donations will go 
towards:  

 Palki decorations  

 Marquee hire  

 Kirtani Jathas  
 Langar for everyone 
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Certificates for the Golden Rule of 
‘Remembering God’ for the week beginning 
17

th
 September were awarded to the following 

children. 
Year 6:  
Guru Gobind Singh Ji – Krishmit Thakur 
Guru Tegh Bahadur Sahib Ji – Jazveer Thakur 
Year 5: 
Guru Harkrishan Sahib Ji – Gurleen Karla 
Guru Har Rai Sahib Ji – Priyapreet Gujral 
Year 4:  
Guru Hargobind Sahib Ji – Malvin Kapoor 
Guru Arjan Dev Ji – Manmeet Gill 
Year 3:  
Guru Ram Das Ji – Jignoor Kapoor 
Guru Amar Das Ji – Karanveer Chana 
Year 2:  
Guru Nanak Dev Ji – Paramvir Bajaj 
Guru Angad Dev Ji – Balraj Bhogal 
Year 1:  
Sahibzada Ajit Singh Ji – Amritvaani Kaur 
Sahibzada Jujhar Singh Ji – Sahejpreet Brar 
Reception:  
Sahibzada Fateh Singh Ji – Jasnoor Bhatia 
Sahibzada Zorawar Singh Ji – Agam Chopra 
The ‘Golden Rule’ for the week beginning               

24
th
 September is ‘Working Hard’. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
  

 

Thought of the week 
“It is important that every parent realises that 

children need daily doses of 
encouragement.”  
– Dr Kevin Leman 

 

Best Attendance for week beginning              
17

th
 September: 

Sahibzada Zorawar Singh Ji class         95%  
Sahibzada Fateh Singh Ji class     93%  
Sahibzada Ajit Singh Ji class    97%  
Sahibzada Jujhar Singh Ji class    98%  
Guru Nanak Dev Ji class     94%  
Guru Angad Dev Ji class     100%  
Guru Amar Das Ji class     98%  
Guru Ram Das Ji class     97%  
Guru Har Gobind Sahib Ji class   100%  
Guru Arjan Dev Ji class     95%  
Guru Har Krishan Sahib Ji class    99%  
Guru Har Rai Sahib Ji class              99%  
Guru Tegh Bahadur Sahib Ji class    97%  
Guru Gobind Singh Ji class     100% 
Well done to the classes that achieved 100% 
for best attendance for last week.  
 

Autumn Term dates 

25th September @ 8.45am Phonics meeting for Reception parents 

28th September @ 3.00pm Macmillan Cancer Support - Cakes and Biscuits’ sale 

2nd October @ 8.45am Maths meeting for Reception parents 

5th October @ 8.50am Year 6 Mr Wells’ class assembly 

12th October @ 8.50am Year 6 Ms Birk’s class assembly 

Week beginning 15th October Black History Week 

18th October @ 8.50am Open Morning – New Nursery & Reception admissions for 2019-20 

19th October Bandi Chorr Diwas  

22nd to 26th October Half Term 

 

Healthy Packed Lunch 
This week Mankeerat Kaur in Year 1 was 
awarded a certificate for regularly bringing in a 
very healthy packed lunch. We would like to 
thank her parents for helping her make 

healthy choices.  

Twitter 
We regularly share school news  
on Twitter. Download the app today 
and follow us @KhalsaSchool1.  

Feel free to like and retweet us as often as you 
can!  The Twitter feed can also be viewed on 
our school website.  
 


